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Hello
I am writing representing the Canberra Aqua Park. We think that the proposal for a seaplane
operation on LBG is a great idea. It will enhance the use of the lake and further put this iconic
location on the map of Australia tourism destination. We are supportive of the proposal.
Regards
Will Yeap
Director
Canberra Aqua Park




